10/23/2015 Gmail - RE:



Varun Kapoor <varunkapoor170@gmail.com>

RE:

2 messages

BIAZA Programme Officer < TineStausholm.christiansen@biaza.org.uk>

Mon, Oct 12, 2015 at 6:36 PM

To: Varun Kapoor <varunkapoor170@gmail.com>

Dear Varun,

Thank you very much for your email. I apologise for the delay in getting back to you. I have been asking around to see if we know anybody who like you works in the cross field between cyber security and wildlife conservation who would be able to help you, but unfortunately we don't. In other words, though I am sure you do excellent work, we don't have the expertise to assist you, and I think you will have a greater chance of success if you try and contact the organisations, who like yourself, work in this very specific field.

We do find your work very interesting and we are now following your facebook page, so we can keep up to date with the work you are doing. If you at some point should have any specific queries, we would be happy to try and help you to the best of our ability. Good luck in your future endeavours.

Kind regards, Tine

Tine Stausholm Christiansen

Programmes officer (Monday & Tuesday)
British and Irish Association of Zoos and Aquariums
Regent's Park
London
NW1 4RY

Telephone: 020 7449 6350 Email: ga@biaza.org.uk Website: www.biaza.org.uk

----Original Message-----

From: Varun Kapoor [mailto:varunkapoor170@gmail.com]

Sent: 07 October 2015 20:08
To: BIAZA Programme Officer

Subject: